
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Grevenbroich! 

Dear XXX family, 
 

I would like to congratulate you personally and on behalf of the town of Grevenbroich on the birth of your 
child. A child is a precious gift. As you will no doubt seek to foster and support the development of your 
child with the patience, love and care required, we as a town are working hard to create a climate that 
promotes your and your child’s health and wellbeing.   

 
As part of our commitment, I have requested the Baby Welcoming Service of the Caritasverband Rhein-
Kreis Neuss e.V. to reach out to all parents of newborn babies to offer them a welcome gift as well as 
information. We understand that there are many changes ahead of you and we want to ensure that you 
receive the guidance and support you need at this time, while answering any questions and concerns 
relating to your baby and your new role as parents. 

 
The qualified specialists of the Baby Welcoming Service are fully vaccinated against the coronavirus, and 
Ms. XX would be pleased to visit you at home (in compliance with the current hygiene and safety measures) 

 
on xx/xx/2022 between xx:xx h and xx:xx h. 

 
This will give you time to talk through your specific issues and to receive any advice and tips you may 
require in regard to your child’s development, any early-learning offers or family-support services, and much 
more besides. If the date is not convenient for you or if you do not wish to have a home visit at all, please 
e-mail bbd@caritas-neuss.de or call 02181/238-373 Monday to Friday from 9:00 h to 13:00 h. You can 
also contact the Baby Welcoming Service by phone or e-mail with any questions or concerns about your 
baby! As an alternative to a home visit, you have the option to book an appointment at the Caritas 
Welcoming Office. If you prefer to receive only the welcome bag with gift and parent guidebook, please 
phone the Baby Welcoming Service to arrange for it to be left at your door. 

 
The enclosed leaflet provides you with contact details of a small selection of local support services.  

I wish you and your child all the very best. Stay healthy! 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

XX 
The Mayor 


